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GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

Office of Finance and Administration 
Washington, D.C. 20405 

July 24, 1964 

IN REPLY REFER TO: BRCO 

Mr. James L. Rankin 
General Counsel 
President's Commission on the © 

Assassination of President Kennedy 
200 Maryland Avenue, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

On June 12, 196%, we received from your office 16 Federal Pureau 

of Investigation investigative reports and 6 memoranda with Exhibits, 

and on July 22, 1964, you returned copy of FBI memorandum report 

dated December 31, 1963, pertaining to Norman Redlich. — 

The records of our office indicate that on March 30,.1964, 5 Civil 

Service Commission investigative reports were Mel evened to ‘You by 

a representative of this office. 

If these reports have served their purpose, please return them to 

this office. 

Sincerely yours, 

IP Basberk, 
f, Paul Fairbank 

Acting Security Officer 

| Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds | 
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